
INDIGENOUS TRAINING MINISTRIES,INC. 

REVC’S NEWS & VIEWS    
                                     by 

                                 RevC   
                              April 2022 
         TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!! 

    Feed the Hungry & Opportunities 

Today is February 26th; the March newsletter is in the 
mail, and I am writing the April News & Views quite 
early as I am scheduled to be in Togo this March. I 
would be hard pressed to get everything done after my 
return on the 27th.  In this report I want to share with 
you what was accomplished in our effort to “Feed the 
Hungry” in Malawi and then report on some updates 
and close with another opportunity for us, with God’s 
help, “to be the difference” in the lives of others. 
  
Stephen Tambuli reported back to me with several 
photos of him distributing the sacks of rice & beans to 
Christian and non-christian families that were starving 
as a result of insects and a lack of rain destroying their 
crops during a time when there should have been an 
abundance of rain.  For $62 we could help feed a fam-
ily for a couple of months giving them opportunity to 
find other provision and plant new crops once the rain 
came.   We were able to send Stephen $4819.00.  In 
addition, another good friend, Berkley Badger sent 
additional help through his ministry JCB Internation-
al.  Stephen was able to make the money go much fur-
ther than we had expected and 150 people received 
bags of rice & beans.  Here are some of the photos:  
PTL for making a difference! Thanks for helping!                                       

In November of 2021 we purchased a 3-ton flat-bed  
truck to help us get the building supplies to the remote 
areas where we are building new churches with many of 
our graduates and Pastors who are operating CTC pro-
grams in their facilities.  I recently received this photo of 
our truck being loaded with the materials to build the 
truss system for a new sheet-metal roof .  I am hoping to 

return to Malawi lat-
er this year to see the 
new churches that 
we helped to build in 
2021 and speak with 
the pastors about 
what God has done 
with the new facili-
ties.  With all of the 
uncertainty and chal-
lenges that face us 
on the earth today it 
is good to remind 
ourselves that God is 
very much alive and 
working through His 
people to spread the 
gospel of Christ!         



YOU CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!  To support RevC or a particular project you can either donate online at www.revc.org  by clicking the 
“RevC Support” button or the “Project Support” button, or send your gift to Indigenous Training Ministries, Inc. (ITM, Inc.) and mail to P.O. 
Box 958 Oldsmar, FL 34677 and put “Preference Project Support” or “Preference RevC” on the memo line.  The IRS does not allow donors to 
designate a gift , but you can indicate your “preference” for its use.   Questions?? contact RevC at:  RevC@revc.org  BLESSINGS!!!   

presently staying in the church building for now with 
the landslide victims, but it is not conducive for that 
other than being inside and they are attending CTC clas-
ses.  They want to complete the full CTC program while 
attending university.  Both men have finished their pri-
mary and secondary education and are qualified to at-
tend university level training.  It is very difficult to find 
any kind of work for them that would support them.  
Thus they have need for someone to stand with them. 
Their needs at this time are the following: 
 Rental house with food & some clothing. $100 per 

month. 
 University education is $400 per year per student. 
 CTC books & materials for their training.  $180 total 

each. The CTC training is free except for printed 
materials.   $3000 will give them a 
year of care for both. 
Mark your gift “2 boys”. 
  
In addition to the above situation 
you see here a man digging down 
about 5 feet to uncover church ma-
terials that were covered over by 
mud after a flood swept through de-
stroying Pastor Sethi’s home, 
church bldg., and church office in 
the D.R. Congo.  Presently, Pastor 
Sethi & Deborah and their 7 chil-
dren, along with 3 orphans are also 
staying with James & John and the 

other victims.  His wife, Deborah wants to start a busi-
ness to help her family and ministry. She needs $700 to 
help her get started as a fish vendor.  Outside of that 
they need about $200 per month for a year to get them 
on their feet again.  If you would like to help, please 
mark your gift “Ps. Sethi.” 
 
Realize that these opportunities for us to make a differ-
ence are an outgrowth of CTC’s involvement in an area 
undergoing a very difficult situation.   I am reminded 
that the enemy of our souls comes but to steal, kill and 
destroy.  The enemy looks for weakness, and then seeks 
an advantage.  We see it today in world events, and of-
ten bad news fills the evening report.  We, with God’s 
help, can be the difference for our brothers and sis-
ters in Christ.  Please do something to help and contin-
ue to stand with us knowing that we pray for and count 
on God’s blessing through you! We can only do what 
God provides.  I am praying for you! Blessings! xxxxx 
TOGETHER WE’RE MAKING A DIFFERENCE!  

Before I present another opportunity for us to join with 
the Holy Spirit and “make a difference,” let me encour-
age you with this photo of the new church building in 
Jali, Malawi where there is a growing congregation and 
8 students going through the CTC program under the 
direction of Pastor Francis Ntotela. 

URGENT HELP IS NEEDED! 
Pictured here is George Kurenji, 
our CTC director for much of our 
work in Africa, and two former 
Muslim young men.  These young 
men, John 19, and James 20 (their 
Christian names) were born into 
Muslim families.  John came from 
a family with 7 children and James 
from a family with 9 children.  
They both came to faith in Christ 
during a crusade conducted by 
Pastor Sethi Munenwa one of our 
CTC gradu-
ates pictured 
next with 

his wife, Deborah Fatima Esther 
and 2 of their 7 children.  The 
result of their newfound faith in 
Christ was that their parents dis-
owned, disinherited, and chased 
them from their home with 
threats of death for deserting 
their family religion.  This also 
discontinued their educational 
funding.  They are presently be-
ing hosted by a pastor who 
found them in a temporary camp 
for victims of a landslide that 
happened in the Uvira area of the D.R. Congo starving 
with no food or long-term place to stay.  Pastor Sethi 
Munenwa has baptized them in water, and they are 
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